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HASLEMERE TOWN COUNCIL 
   

 

WARD SIGNS 
 
BACKGROUND 
 
Following the local governance and boundary review, some of the white ward signs are now incorrect 
both in name and location.  The current signage is not uniform in the information they display (see 
below). 
 
Officers will price up decals stickers to add to existing ward signs that are correctly located, to update 
the name and reflect that it is a ward sign.  Further information will be provided at the next meeting 
in terms of the options in case Councillors want something added to next year’s budget.   
 

 
 

 

 

 


